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Head of the NSB gives lecture to the students of French Institute of
Higher Studies for National Defense (IHEDN) on the EU’s new security
strategy

Wednesday, 8 February 2012. Head of the NSB Stanisław Koziej met with the students of
the Institute of Higher Studies for National Defense in the French Embassy in Warsaw.
IHEDN is the most important French college that trains French administration management
personnel in defense policy.

During the meeting Minister Koziej  gave a lecture on the future of security
policy in Europe.

It was the second meeting of the Head of the NSB with the Institute’s students.
The first one took place in May 2011 during Mr. Koziej’s visit to France.
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